From: "Fabrizio D'Urso" <f.durso@enac.rupa.it>
To: <infol@microair.com.au>

Subject: Microair Avionics T2000SFL Transponder
Date: Monday, 20 October 2003 6:30 PM

Dear Mr Mugan,

This is in reply of your letter dated 26 September 2003.

Considering that the item on the subject has been approved JTSO by LBA and it is
in JAA Database I wish to inform that no action has requested by ENAC. We accept

the item under the evidence of its JTSO approval.

Best Regards
Fabrizio D'Urso (ENAC Italian CAA)





